REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIALITY

L.R. Nelson Corp requests confidentiality with regard to the following documents in the
filing for equipment approval identified by FCC ID. No. NYD8602.

(1) Schematic diagrams contained in electronic file identified as
Nelson 86xx radio schematic.pdf.

It is the opinion of L.R. Nelson Corp disclosure of this information would result in
significant loss of revenue. This information should be kept confidential for 3 years.

L.R. Nelson Corporation Aaron Coakley
One Sprinkler Lane Electronics Project Engineer
Peoria, IL 61615 Direct 309-690-2710
Phone 800-622-8024 Fax 309-690-2711
Fax 309-692-9152 acoakley@LRNelson.com
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NOTE: Only information that is not accessible to the general public may be held confidential.
Generally internal and external photos cannot be held confidentiality. The exception would be if
the PC board is potted.



